
Due to construction, the 6th Street entrance (Entrance “A”) is closed.  Please use the Princess Avenue entrance on the 
north side of the building.  City of Brandon staff will guide you to the public consultation. 
 
The Princess Avenue entrance has stairs.  If you require barrier-free access, please call 204-729-2279 in advance of the 
event. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding. 

 

CONSTRUCTION AREA 

Entrance “A” CLOSED 

Entrance “B” 

 Call 204-720-0435 for barrier-free 
alternative access 

Brandon Transit Route 
Restructure Public 
Consultation.  
Please use Princess 
Avenue entrance. 


